
 
 

 Year 2 Homework Letter – Friday 20th May 2022 
Well done to Year 2 who have approached their ‘Special Challenges’ with confidence and 

resilience this week! 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Water bottles, sun hats and waterproofs 
Please remember to send your child to school 
with a water bottle which we take outside at 
lunchtime so they can stay hydrated. In very 
warm weather, please make sure they also come 
to school with a hat and wearing suncream. As 
the weather can be variable, can I ask that the 
children keep a waterproof in their bags should 
it rain. 
 
 

Maths 
This week we have been learning about 
fractions. 
 
We have been practising: 

- Identifying fractions 
- Fractions of a shape 
- Looking at a fraction wall 

 
- Fractions of quantities 

 
Homework 
I have set some fraction homework on My 
Maths. I am sending another set of logins 
and passwords home in their reading 
records. 
 
Please read as regularly as you can at 
home and remember to record this, or any 
other reading, in the reading record. Four 
times a week is ideal. 

Biodiversity and Sustainability week 23.5.22 
During this week all the children will be able to 
participate in an array of diverse, engaging and 
educational activities which will raise their 
awareness of environmental issues. The week 
will finish with a 'Trashion show' where each 
class will have the chance to design and make an 
outfit out of recycled materials linked to the 
theme of 'Kings and Queens' for the Jubilee. 
Please can your child start to bring in recycled 
materials for this outfit e.g. bottle tops, bubble 
wrap, tinfoil, plastic bags, leaflets, magazines, 
newspaper – anything that is fairly flexible. 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates 
‘Special Challenges’ to take place from 
Tuesday 17th to Friday 27th May 
 
Biodiversity and Sustainability week-
23.5.22  
Jubilee Tea Party – 3.6.22 3-5pm 
INSET Day - 6.6.22  
Sports Day—24.6.22  
PTFA Summer Garden Party—25.6.22 
Hopathon—29.6.22  
INSET Day—1.7.22  
Art Exhibition—4.7.22 - 3.30pm-5.30pm  
Art Exhibition—5.7.22 - 3.30pm-5.30pm 
Reserve Sports Day—8.7.22  
Music Concert—12.7.22  
Open Evening—14.7.22  
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Cordey and Miss Murray 
 
 

English 
This week, we began a new book ‘The Bear and A 
Piano’ by David Litchfield. It is a beautiful tale 
of fame and friendship. We have used the text so 
far to make predictions about the story, and 
used the imagery to write sentences about the 
story using conjunctions and used modal verbs – 
would, should and could – to write a letter to 
Bear advising on whether he should leave his 
friends in the forest for fame and fortune in the 
city. 
 
Homework 
I have set a list of 10 spellings which all focus 
around spelling rules we have been learning in 
class this term – for example: badge (j ending), 
match (tch ending) and clapped (doubling a 
consonant when we write in the past tense). 


